
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO INSURANCE AGENTS 
 

 

The City of Laurel, Mississippi will accept bid proposals 

for group health insurance, group life insurance, and other 

available products to benefit employees and their 

dependents.   

 

An information packet may be picked up from the Human 

Resources Office, Room 302, Laurel City Hall. These 

packets will be available beginning Thursday, May 23, 

2024 until Monday, June 24, 2024 during the hours of 8:00 

a.m. – 12:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

 

The City reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 

 

 


